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PRIME MINISTER’S OFFICE
CIVIL STATUS DIVISION



The public is informed that there will be a change in the issuance of Identity Cards on Tuesday 04 January 2022.

Issuance of cards will be carried out as follows:

(1) Cards due for delivery on Monday 03 January will be issued on Tuesday 04 January 2022; and

(2) Cards due for delivery on Tuesday 04 January will be issued on Wednesday 05 January 2022.

Any inconvenience caused is deeply regretted.
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